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Statement of the Chairman 

Advisory Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Questions 

17 December 2019  

 

Financing of the African Union-United Nations Hybrid Operation in Darfur for the 

period from 1 January to 31 March 2020 

(ACABQ report A/74/592; related report: A/74/562) 

 

Mr Chairman, 

 

 I am pleased to introduce the Advisory Committee’s report (A/74/590) on the 

financing of UNAMID for the period from 1 January to 31 March 2020. 

 



             With regard to the staffing requirement, the Advisory Committee reiterates the need 

for capacity-building activities to support national staff during the downsizing of the Operation. 

 

              In terms of the programmatic activities, the Committee considers that additional 

clarification is needed regarding the delineation and monitoring of the different programmatic 

activities undertaken in Darfur together with more realistic projections, and trusts that updated 

information will be provided to the General Assembly at the time of its consideration of the 

present report.  

     

             In addition, the Committee stresses the importance of compliance with the United 


